
Liberal Studies Committee Minutes 
30 August, 2012 

3:30 p.m. 
Stabley 103 

 
Present:  Y. Asamoah, L. Evering, M. Florez, M. Hildebrandt, M. Knoch, D. Pistole, 
E.Ratliff, R. Sweeny, M. Swinker,   
Excused: E. Hwang, F. Slack, J. Tomlinson 
 
For Information: 
 
The minor revisions for the following course proposals were received and approved  
 (provisional removed) and passed on to the UWUCC: 
 

115a BS Business Education 
115b BS Business Technology Support 
 
117b BA Art History Track 
 
161a BA Biology 
161b BS Biology 
161c BS Biology/Ecology, Conservation, and Environmental Biology 
161d BS Biology/Environmental Health Track 
161e BS Biology/Pre-Veterinary Track 
161f BS Biology/Cell and Molecular Biology Track 
161g BS Biology/Pre-Medical Track  

 
The minor revisions for the following program revisions were received and approved  
 (provisional removed) and passed on to the UWUCC: 
 

67c PSYC 101 General Psychology 
 
72b PLSC 111 American Politics 
72c PLSC 101 World Politics 
 
116k SPLP 406 Clinical Management of Articulation and Language Disorders  
 
118 MUHI 101 Introduction to Music 
 
119b DANC 102 Introduction to Dance 
 
164 SCI 105 Physical Science I 
 
125f CHEM 113 Advanced General Chemistry I 
 
136a GEOG 101 Geography of Human Environment Interaction 



136b GEOG/RGPL 103 Global Cities: issues in Planning and Development 
 
154 FCSE 143 Financial Wellness 
 
156 GEOS 201 Foundations of Geology 

 
For Action:   
Motion to approve the minutes of 3 my, 2012 Ratliff/Florez  – Passed – unanimous.     
 
II.  For Discussion 
 
1. The committee discussed the Liberal Study Electives category of the new curriculum.  
The current criteria have Expected Undergraduate Student Learning Outcomes for one 
of the “old” competencies across the curriculum (Global Citizenship, Information 
Literacy, Oral Communication, Quantitative Reasoning, Scientific Literacy, and 
Technological Literacy) but not for the category as a whole.  We discussed developing a 
common theme for all LS Elective courses.   
 
2.  The previous guidelines for LS Electives stated they must meet the general 
requirements for any Liberal Studies course.  The committee felt that we need to 
reestablish this concept for the new curriculum.  To that end, Evering and Pistole will 
develop a set of Expected Undergraduate Student Learning Outcomes for the LS 
Electives by next week’s meeting.  They will also explore the possibility of adding 
criteria for the section(s) “proposals for courses designed to address LS Electives must 
include” and/or “are encouraged to include”.  In addition, Pistole will seek input from the 
former LS Director and Assistant Director about this issue.   
 
3.  The committee discussed the issue of creating a clear demarcation between the LS 
Elective category of Global Citizenship and the separate category of Global and 
Multicultural Awareness (GMA).  It was noted that the Global Citizenship description 
was much more detailed than the description for the GMA.  Asamoah and Hildebrandt 
will develop an edited version of these criteria for discussion at the next LS Committee 
meeting.   
 
Motion to Adjourn: Evering/Sweeny.  Approved Unanimous – the meeting adjourned at 
5:00.   


